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Dr Jayashree Arcot 

Faculty of Engineering 

The University of New South Wales, Sydney 

NSW 2052 Australia 

 

 

Dear Dr Jayashree Arcot, 

 

Subject: MRAC Decision on Proposal Reviewed 
 

The Medical Research Advisory Committee (MRAC) of Papua New Guinea has deliberated 

on your research proposal titled “Efficacy of multi-micronutrient fortified wheat-based food 

on the nutrition status of primary school children aged 6-12 years in Lae, Papua New 

Guinea.”.  

 

MRAC is satisfied that you have addressed the issues it raised and therefore the proposal has 

been given approval and assigned MRAC No. 16.37. 

 

The MRAC would like to thank you for your submission and look forward to the successful 

conducting of your study. 

 

Investigators are reminded of approved research to be conducted according to the MRAC 

guidelines at all times and the importance of keeping relevant authorities including MRAC 

informed on the progress and outcomes of their study. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

 

Professor Francis Hombhanje  

Chairman - MRAC 

Government of Papua New Guinea 
Medical Research Advisory Committee 

National Department of Health 
PO Box 807                                                                                                                   Phone:  + (675) 301 3685 
WAIGANI 131, NCD                                                                                                     Fax:       + (675) 323 9670 
Papua New Guinea                                                                                                     Email:              fhombhanje@dwu.ac.pg 


